
Public Hearing Notice  
February 28, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
Notice is hereby given, that a public hearing will be held by the Village of Cold Spring Board of 
Trustees on Tuesday, February, 28, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in Village Hall, 85 Main Street, Cold 
Spring, NY 10516. The hearing's purpose is to consider comments from the community on a 
proposed local law to add a Chapter to the Village Code entitled Community Choice 
Aggregation (CCA).  A CCA allows municipalities to pool electric utility accounts of residents 
and small businesses to negotiate better energy deals and give them the choice of greener energy. 
A copy of the proposed law and additional information on CCA is available during business 
hours at the Village Clerk’s Office, 85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY and on the web at 
www.coldspringny.gov.  
 
Dated: February 9, 2017 
Mary Saari, Village Clerk  


